
From: dpratt wakepratt.com <dpratt@wakepratt.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:35 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: International Energy Conservation Code 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
My name is Don Pratt and I am a Code Official for the City of Orchard Lake, Michigan.  I am also a builder 
and developer of single family homes.  I am writing you today to support a possible change from the 
existing governmental consensus process to an ANSI standards development process.  I strongly believe 
the ANSI process will provide a balanced committee approach which will represent the entire industry.  I 
further believe the ANSI development process will provide a cost-effective approach to the energy 
needs for the individuals that will be purchasing homes in the further.  I have been involved in the 
development of the International Green Construction Code which used the ANSI process.  As you know 
this process worked extremely well.   
 
Please consider replacing the existing governmental consensus process with an ANSI standards 
development process to ensure a fair and balances energy code in the future.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Donald L. Pratt  
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